
PUPIL 
POST 

24th November 2024
The feast of Christ the King



Mozart Reception had a busy day on 
Monday, exploring the Numberblock 

5, practising our cutting skills and 
also enjoying our new role play 
corner which is a ‘classroom.’



Reception had so much fun becoming pirates, building ships, making
treasure maps, fishing and investigating floating and sinking.



Year Five Teresa 
researched unusual 
bolognese recipes in 

their DT lesson 
before adapting and 
creating their own.





They are playing with what they 
know,  making links, 

involved and enjoying what
they set out to do.



Members of our 
School Parliament 
Team attended the 
School Parliament 
meeting with the 

Mayor at the Council 
Chambers on Tuesday.



In Science, 4DA were 
constructing electrical circuits 

to see how they worked.



Year 4DA were 
using charcoal 
to create 3-d 

effects.



The year 1 children were very excited to 
see the snow and they wrote about it in 

their morning books.



Wednesday Wellie Walk. 
“Look we can see the moon! I see the moon and the moon sees me, God 

bless the moon, and God bless me!” 
Watch here:  https://x.com/i/status/1859264604548772337



The Reception 
children have 

been exploring 
ways of making 

5 this week.



The children in Reception have been 
busy learning about inventors

and engineers. 
They have been proud to work as a 
team to design and build together.



Year 6 conducting
an experiment 

about shadows. 
We are investigating 
what happens to the 
size of the shadow 
when the object 

is at different 
distances from a 

screen.



Amazing stories in ‘Story Telling Club’ 
on Thursday evening

.



We have 
enjoyed 

working with 
scientists and 
engineers in 
Sartorius 
Royston. 
Bringing 

learning to life



In geography, 4DA were learning how a cocoa bean goes from 
the tree to our homes so we can have chocolate.



Wonderful 
collective 

Act of 
Worship 
in Y6MF



The children have been involved and busy this week in the Nursery.



Reception Mozart 
enjoyed an 

afternoon of 
Science 

experiments. 
We tried colour 

mixing with 
coloured water, 

a skittles rainbow, 
a volcano and we 

explored magnets!



The children in 
Reception O'Connor 

children had great fun 
being scientists like 

Jabari, 
the main character
 in our class story. 

They explored magnets, 
ice and colour mixing. 

We even made a 
volcano!



Year 3 have looked at 
lots of different artwork of 

The Annunciation and looked
 at different symbols 
and their meanings. 

They then painted their own 
thinking about what symbols 

they wanted to include.



Year 3 have been learning about different ways to subtract.
 They then had a subtraction challenge and

 used the method & manipulative of their choice. 
Lots of interesting learning going on.



Year 1 enjoying the precious and exciting books in our library. 
So many choices!



Year 1 
have been 

kind, 
and helped 
each other 

with coats in 
the cold 
weather.
What a 

great team!



A huge 

thank you 
to everyone that came 
and purchased items 
from the book fair! 

A grand total of

 £983.50 
was spent - a record breaking sum! 

This means the school will 
receive just short of 

£500 
in rewards that can be used to
 purchase some amazing books 

to add to our libraries!



Please read 
and reflect 
together 
upon this 

week’s 
gospel. 

The theme is
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